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I am definitely against SB 1533. 
As I see it this bill will only serve to make rental housing  more scarce than it is . With rising
garbage, water, taxes, management fees etc. it will certainly make me consider selling  my
rental houses . 
My answer is a definite NO   Thank you.
M. Combatley
P. O. Box 4142
Salem, ,Or 97302 
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